WEEKLY BULLETIN

21ST MARCH 2022

MONDAY 21ST MARCH

Morning – One to one activities Afternoon – Puzzle Club

TUESDAY 22ND MARCH

Morning - Manicures Afternoon - Scrabble Club

WEDNESDAY 23RD MARCH

10.30am – Fire Alarm Test 11.00am – Holy Communion taken by The Revd Alicia Dring Afternoon – Quiztime!

THURSDAY 24TH MARCH

Morning - Manicures Afternoon – Yoga stretches / Movie Night

FRIDAY 25TH MARCH

Morning – One to one activities Afternoon – Afternoon drinks in the garden

SATURDAY 26TH MARCH

Afternoon - Saturday afternoon movie

SUNDAY 27TH MARCH

Mothering Sunday Afternoon – Bingo

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Wednesday 13th April at 10.30am – Easter Cake Bake Off Residents to judge!

Thursday 14th April at 2.00pm – Holy Communion
Taken by The Revd Alicia Dring



0



HAPPY BIRTHDAY FAREEN! 23RD MARCH



Can you name these close up pictures of Spring flowering bulbs?















Snowdrops ... did you know?

It's a Greek name - 'Galanthus' translates as 'milk flower'.

A single Galanthus plicatus 'Golden Fleece' sold for £1,390 on eBay in 2015!

Rare snowdrop varieties are not usually easy to propagate,
hence the hefty price tag per bulb!

Snowdrops were named after earrings not drops of snow.

There are more than 2,500 varieties of snowdrop.

They are symbolic of spring, purity and religion.

The snowdrop isn't a UK native. They became fashionable in the Victorian era but, due to it being known under several different names, no one knows for sure when they were first introduced to the UK. The first records of plants in the wild date from 1778 – but botanist John Gerard is said to have described the snowdrop in his writings from 1597.